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See pictures below.

OLA Response: 03-26-2025:

Phase 1 Contractor was on site week of 04-17-2025 to rectify the geothermal well issues.

Design Team met with the Phase 1 Geothermal subcontractor to review the conditions. The
subcontractor returned and placed additional grout in two wells to bring them up to the top of
the well casing.

Brian Dunn      2015-03-26




